EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS PLAN FOR FACULTY-DIRECTED NON-CUSTOMIZED PROGRAMS

Faculty program leaders on non-customized programs are tasked with creating an emergency preparedness plan that can be used
in the event of an emergency. While it is not always possible to guarantee participants’ safety or to eliminate all risks from an
international environment, the creation of a crisis management plan will help to ensure a safe program is being carried out to the
greatest extent possible.

This plan should be completed before departure from the U.S. and shared with the participants either at a pre-departure meeting
and/or upon arrival in the host country. This detailed plan should be developed in its own Word document. The goal of this
document is for you to share your plans in a number of areas touching on student health and safety with LSU Study Abroad, both
for us to support you in carrying them out, and for us to have on file in the event of an emergency at your destination.





